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Seeking Employers for Community Career Fair at 

South Suburban College  
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL– South Suburban College and Thornton Township are partnering once 
again to offer a 2020 Career Fair on Wednesday, May 20, 2020, from 11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  
This free event is open to the public and will be held in the South Suburban College Atrium at 
15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois.  
 
SSC and Thornton Township are currently seeking employers and hiring managers to participate 
at the fair. The Career Fair is free for Career seekers and is an excellent opportunity for 
employers to recruit upcoming SSC graduates, alumni and local professionals, and interview 
them in semi-private space.  
 
There is a $75 Early Bird Employer Registration by March 1st or $100 for Employer Registration 
from April 2nd t – May 1st. Early registration is encouraged at www.ssc.edu/careerfair. 
 
For more information or to sponsor this event, please call (708) 210-5748, or email 
lbuckner@ssc.edu or ajones@ssc.edu     
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